
June, 2016

Dear Valued Customer

YMC CO., LTD.

Quality Assurance Dept.

Change Notice on Serial Numbering System

First of all we would like to express our deepest appreciation for using YMC products.

We are to change a serial numbering system of below mentioned products.

There will be no change in terms of performance and quality of our products. Please feel confident to

use our columns as usual.

1. Products Affected

Packed columns (except some products)

2. Description of Change

Before change: The current serial numbers consist of 10 numerical digits.

e.g. [ 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 0 ]

After change: The new serial numbers consist of 10 alphanumerical digits.

e.g. [ 123AB 67890 ]

3. Reason for Change

This change is implemented in order to update our database of product management.

4. Effective Date of Change

This change is applied to the columns shipped in and after June, 2016.


